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Dear Readers, 
 

Please welcome the latest issue of the E-newsletter of the Faculty of Economics and Social 
Sciences of the Szent István University. By publishing this newsletter, we wish to share the most 
important events and activities of the Faculty in each month and inform you about the coming 
events. On behalf of the editors, we hope that you will enjoy it. Please feel free to share news and 
photos with us about the events by sending them to the International Office.
  

First of all, happy new year to everyone! 

January has been an important month since 

many of the students took their exams to 

finish the fall semester. January has also 

been important for those Hungarians who are 

interested in our Faculty and wish to apply 

for any of our courses, because they need to 

submit their application package until 15 

February. To help them make decision, there 

were and there will be some events about our 

university, about our courses and the life on 

campus. The most important event, called 

Education Fair 2019, also took place in 

Budapest in January, where we advertised 

our courses to potential applicants.  

 

 

 

 

 

In January, two scholarship programs opened 

the application period, so thousands of young 

people are searching for potential universities 

and completing their application packages at 

these moments. We hope many of them will 

choose GTK! 

Orientation week 

Orientation week started on 29th January. For 

more information please visit the website of 

the program: 

https://www.facebook.com/events/22364697

1851593/ 
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Practical information:  

 28 January - 3 February registration 

week 

 Registering the subjects in NEPTUN: 

28 January - 10 February. Those 

registering late for the subject will 

have to pay extra money after 11 

February. 

 Spring semester will start on 4 

February.  

 Deadline for submitting thesis: 1 April, 

until 12:00 o’clock. Good luck for the 

spring semester! 

 


